NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

INVITATION FOR PROPOSALS
FINANCIAL CONSULTING SERVICES

The Newfoundland and Labrador Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities is requesting proposals
from consultants to provide financial services to assist the Board in its regulatory supervision and
compliance monitoring of public utilities in the Province.

The range of services to be provided will vary from year to year, but will include a core level of
activities relating to the annual financial reviews and compliance audits of the public utilities
regulated by the Board in accordance with the Board’s responsibilities under the Public Utilities Act
and the Electrical Power Control Act. The Board may also assign other projects related to specific
utility applications before the Board, or with respect to special projects initiated by the Board. In
addition, the financial consultant may be required to provide expert testimony at hearings before
the Board.

A copy of the Terms of Reference, including details of the scope of the engagement and proposal
requirements, may be viewed on the Board’s website at www.pub.nl.ca or obtained from the
Director of Corporate Services by e-mail at ito@pub.nl.ca or by telephone at 709-726-8600.

The closing date for submissions is 3:00 p.m., Monday, February 18, 2019.

Cheryl Blundon,
Director, Corporate Services & Board Secretary



